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OMAA Online Symposium 2020 Scholarship

The inaugural OMAA Online Symposium is taking place on 22 September 2020.

The Orientation and Mobility Association of Australasia (OMAA) is offering two scholarships, each sufficient to 
cover the cost of the event registration. 

Eligibility Criteria

	  Applicants must be an ordinary member of OMAA at the time of application and for the period including the 
symposium. 

	  Are in the first 1-5 years of their O&M practice

(Previous recipients of the OMAA-IMC Scholarship and members of the OMAA executive are not eligible to 
apply).

The OMAA Online Symposium Scholarship aims to assist OMAA members who might not otherwise be financially 
supported to attend the event.

Process

OMAA Online Symposium applications should be emailed to professionaldevelopment@omaaustralasia.com 
and include the following details, either in the body of the email or as attachments:

	  200 words (maximum) saying what you hope to gain by attending the OMAA online symposium, and how 
this will add value to your practice in Australia, Aotearoa/New Zealand or the South Pacific Islands;

	  a brief biography (100 words maximum) to introduce yourself, outlining your O&M/GDMI experience.

Successful applicants will be notified of the selection panel’s decision via email by 7 August 2020 with the next 
steps.

Important Dates

	  1 June 2020: Applications for the OMAA Online Symposium Scholarship open

	  1 August 2020: Deadline for the OMAA Online Symposium Scholarship Applications

	  7 August 2020: All Applicants will be notified of the selection panel’s decision




